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Ref.: Circular BDT/DDR/DER/075 Geneva, 11 July 2025 

   
    

To: 
- Administrations of ITU Member States 
- ITU-D Sector Members 
- Chair and Vice-Chair of TDAG 
- Chairs and Vice-Chairs of ITU-D Study Groups 1  
   and 2 
 
 

   
   
   

   

 

Subject: 
 
Extension of deadline for Candidates for chairs and vice-chairs of the Telecommunication 
Development Advisory Group (TDAG) and ITU-D study groups for 2026-2029 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Reference is made to the Circular letter BDT/DDR/DER/059 dated 2 April 2025 on the nomination of 
Candidates for chairs and vice-chairs of the Telecommunication Development Advisory Group (TDAG) and 
ITU-D study groups for 2026-2029.  

Following several requests received from Membership, the deadline is hereby extended until 1 August 2025. 
I would like to emphasize that the principles and rules referred to in the Circular letter BDT/DDR/DER/059 
remain applicable. 

I look forward to receiving your proposed candidatures.  

Yours faithfully,  
 
(Signed) 
 
Cosmas Luckyson Zavazava 
Director 
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